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DIARY DATES 
 

Monday 1st May – Bank Holiday *School Closed* 
 

Thursday 4th May – FOMHS Meeting, 3pm  
All welcome! 
 

Mon 8th – Thurs 11th May – Year 6 SATS  

Tues 16th May – Yr 5 & 6 Sports Day  
Weds 17th May – Yr 1 & 2 Sports Day  
Thurs 18th May – Yr 3 & 4 Sports Day  
Friday 19th May – Quad Kids 
Monday 22nd May – Class Photos 
 

Monday 22nd May & Wed 24th May  
FOMHS 2nd Hand Uniform Sale, 3pm 
 

Wed 24th May – Year 6 Hit the Surf *Aspire Surf 

Competition 
 

Thurs 25th May – Reception Sports Day  
*All Sports Days are scheduled to start at approximately 1.15pm 
 

Friday 26th May – May Superstars Assembly 
 

Friday 26th May – Dress as a Sporting Hero 
Day *All donations for Phab Kids 
 

Monday 27th May – Friday 2nd June – Half 
Term 

Monday 5th June – Return to School 
 

Friday 9th June – Staff Training Day *School Closed* 
 

Tues 13th June – Year 3 Trip to The Minack 
Theatre *more details to follow 

Monday 12th – Wed 14th June  Year 6 School 
Camp 

Friday 30th June – June Superstar Assembly 

Tuesday 4th Wed 5th July – Year 6 Richard Lander 
Transition Days 

Tues 25th July – Last day of Summer Term & Year 
6 Leavers Assembly at 9am 

  

 

 

            APRIL SUPERSTARS 
          Thurs 27th Superstars 

         Mousehole Spencer 

         Godrevy 1 Daisy 

         Trevose 1 Mylo 

       Class 2 Sunny 

        Class 3 Josh 

        Class 4 Alana 

        Ocean George 

        Jungle Kara-Jorja 

        Six Louis 
 

 
 

 
 

ACTIVE KIDS 2017 VOUCHERS 
There is only one week left to collect vouchers!  

Please bring any that you have collected in to 

school for the big count next week. 

 

PLEASE NOTE YR 5/6 SPORTS DAY 

AMEND 
Due to another sporting event, the Y5/6 sports 

day has been moved to Tuesday 16th May. 

MHA SUCCESS IN THE SPRING GAMES 
Last Friday 34 Mount Hawke children went to the Spring 

Games at the Sir Ben Ainslie Centre, at Truro School.  

Mount Hawke Academy received bronze medals for the 

Indoor Athletics, a bronze medal for Elliot S in the 

Biathlon and a gold medal for Jacob W in the same 

event.  Our grass track cyclists finished in fourth place 

and performed very well.  Mr Brandreth was incredibly 

proud of all of the children’s efforts across all of the 

events that took place on the day.  Very well done to our  

children who have tried so hard in their PE lessons and 

activities this year.  All of that effort and enthusiasm has 

obviously paid off! 

 
 

MISS NUGENT RUNS FOR PHAB KIDS 
Miss Nugent has done it again!  She has run the 2017 

London Mararthon. More than 40,000 people made it 

to the start line, meaning the 37th event was on course 

to outstrip last year's record of 39,140 competitors.  

Well done to everyone who took part! If you would like 

to give to Miss Nugent’s charity, please click on this 

link; http://uk.virginmoneygiving.com/KirstyNugent 
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        Disclaimer 
 Please note that signposting to these activities and services by Mount Hawke Academy does not constitute an endorsement or recommendation for such activities and services. 
It is strongly recommended that all parents/carers make their own enquiries and satisfy themselves as to the suitability of these activities and services. Under no circumstances 

will either Mount Hawke Academy or Cornwall Council accept responsibility or liability for any such activities. 

 
 
 
 
 

THANK YOU FOMHS! 
Year 3 would like to say a big thank you to 

FOMHS for their new yoga mats. They loved 

their first yoga lesson this week! 

 

NEW YEAR 6 LIBRARIAN 
Well done to Clara in Year 6, who has earned her 

Librarian Badge.  Thank you for all your hard 

work. 

Jenny Ruse & Janie Poole 

Volunteer Librarians 

 

GARDEN VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 

Do you have green fingers and an hour to 

spare?  We are looking for some volunteers to 

help tidy up our garden area at the end of the 

field to let our vegetables and flowers flourish.  If 

you feel able to spend even half an hour cutting 

back some grass, preferably after school or at a 

weekend, please contact Mrs Cummins via the 

school office. 

 
 

ADVENTURE PLAY EQUIPMENT  
We have noticed that some of our parents with 

younger siblings who do not attend MHA are 

allowing their little ones to play on the outdoor 

adventure play equipment in the mornings.  We 

appreciate how attractive our play equipment 

must seem to little ones, but we must ask for 

them not to use it.  Before school there isn’t 

adult supervision specifically for the play 

equipment and we would hate for a child to be 

injured during the busy drop off period. 

THANKS TO THE RNLI 
We would like to extend out thanks to the RNLI 

for the KS2 beach safety talk they gave the 

children on Monday morning.  As always the talk 

was interesting and informative and we hope it 

may play some part in keeping the children safe 

on our beaches this summer. 

 
REGULAR HAIR CHECKS / HEAD LICE  

 
We have been notified by several parents that they 
are treating their children’s hair for head lice. 
Please check your child’s head weekly and take the 
necessary action, or seek medical advice, if you find 
any traces. We encourage any children with longer 
hair to keep it tied back, in line with our uniform 
policy.  Several parents have suggested having two 
days marked on your calendar at home, whereby 
you check your child’s hair on those days every 
week.  In this way, we will all be aware if a problem 
arises and can take the necessary evasive action. 

LOST SILVER COIN 
Have you lost an historic coin?  We have had 
one handed in and would be happy to find 
its owner!  Please get in touch if you think its 
yours, Tel: 01209 890230, or e-mail   
secretary@mounthawke.org 
 
MRS BERRY’S FOMHS DONATION 

Thanks to Mrs Berry who has raised over 
£100 through the sale of her tulips last week! 
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